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PRINCIPAL’S NEWS  
 
WELCOME TO TERM 2 
It was lovely seeing the cheerful faces of our students as they returned 
to school on Monday. They excitedly shared stories about their holidays, 
which is always great to hear, especially from the younger students.   
 
We have a busy term ahead again, so please check carefully the term 
Overview. Please be mindful that things can change suddenly, but 
hopefully we can take another step forward in returning to the norm. 
We are aware that Covid has caught many of our students and their 
families over the holidays, and is likely to continue to catch our students 
and staff as the term progresses. We ask that families communicate with 
us if/when this is the case and that if your child/ren show any symptoms, 
they remain home until better. We also have Flu season getting closer, 
again, if your child shows symptoms of having the flu, please keep them 
home. Masks are required by adults when indoors, and students in years 
7-12 are to wear masks also when indoors.  
 
PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
Please ensure that you have made a time to meet with your childs/rens 
teacher next Monday or Tuesday afternoon/evening to discuss your 
childs learning here at JCS. Booking information was sent home with 
reports at the end of last Term. 
 
NAPLAN 
NAPLAN Online commences next Tuesday for our year 3, 5, 7 and 9 
students. NAPLAN gives a snapshot of a student’s learning and the data 
we receive can help support our teachers with what we need to improve 
to support our students better. 
 
STUDENT FREE DAY 
A reminder that MONDAY, MAY 16th is a student free day. Happy Haven 
OSHC will have a program available for those requiring care. Contact 
them if you are new to the service and require care for your primary 
aged child on that day. 
Happy Mother’s Day to all the Mothers/Grandmas/Nannas for Sunday. 
I hope you all enjoy your day. 

 

Have a great fortnight 
Kelly Zwar 

Principal 

5th May, 2022 
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DIARY DATES – Term 2 
 
Week 1 2/5/22-6/5/22 
Wednesday  -SAPSASA/MNSEC Cross 

Country @ Wilmington 
  

  -AFL visit R-2 & Yr 7/8 
Thursday -Mid North AFL 9’s Yr 7/8 
Friday  -Yr 10 & 12 Elevate Session 

Online 
  -Donut Van 
 
Week 2 9/5/22-13/5/22 
Monday -SAPSASA Football/Netball 

Training @ Jamestown 
Monday -School Tours 9.30am & 5pm 
Monday and Tuesday 
  -Parent Teacher Interviews 
Tuesday to Friday 
  -NAPLAN 
 
Week 3 16/5/22-20/5/22 
Monday to Friday 
  -NAPLAN 

Monday  -STUDENT FREE DAY 
Tuesday -Mates on a Mission Talk R-12 
Wednesday to Friday 
  -Yr 10 Careers Trip in Adelaide 
Friday  -Walk to School Day 8.15am 

start  
 
Week 4 23/5/22-27/5/22 
Thursday -MNSEC Swimming Carnival 

@ Adelaide 
  -Yr 5 to 9 Reconciliation @ 

Bundaleer 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Student Free Days - 
Term 2 

Monday, 16th May 
(Week 3) 

Friday, 24th June 
(Week 8) 



 

 

R-6 NEWS 
 
Welcome back to Term 2. I hope everyone had a relaxing and enjoyable break.  
 
END OF TERM AWARD WINNERS 
Congratulations to the following students for end of term award winners for Term 1: 
Reception 
Student of the Term: George C 
The Resilience Project GEM: Max O 
Year 1/2 
Student of the Term: Annie H 
The Resilience Project GEM: Alby B 
Year 2/3 
Student of the Term: Ivy F 
The Resilience Project GEM: Bill B 
Year 3/4 
Student of the Term: Olivia G 
The Resilience Project GEM: Scarlet J 
Year 5/6 
Student of the Term: Emily B 
The Resilience Project GEM: Thomas C 
 
R-6 ASSEMBLY 
Assembly will be held in the odd weeks of this term, Weeks 1, 3, 5, 7, 9. The Reception and Year 5/6 classes will 
host assembly in the first week on Friday 6 May at 9.00am in ‘the gap’. The Year 1/2 class will host in Week 3.  
 
PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
Please remember to book in your times for parent teacher interviews (instructions were sent home with your 
child’s report). If you are having trouble registering, please phone the front office where Andrea and Jessie will 
be able to help you.  
 
SAVE THE DATE 
JCS will be holding Arts Evening again in 2022. Please save the date – Thursday 23 June. More details to come 
as the event comes closer. Keep an eye in the school newsletters and reminders on Class Dojo.  
 
BELONGINGS 
As the weather begins to cool down, please ensure students arrive to school with labelled jumpers and wear 
appropriate clothing for the conditions. Please ensure all lunchboxes, containers and water bottles are labelled 
clearly.  
 
Should you have any queries or issues, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school or via email 
jillian.hudson336@schools.sa.edu.au  

 

Jillian Hudson 
R-6 Coordinator 
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7-9 NEWS 
 
Welcome back to school! Term 2 looks to be a busy one with many events in the calendar already. Our year 7 
and 8 students are getting eager for their camp to Illawonga.  
 
AWARDS 
Congratulations to our award winners for Term 1.  
 

 AUSTRALIAN OF THE TERM RESILIENCE PROJECT AWARD 

Year 7 Zoe P 
Susannah K 

Oliver W 
Harper Y 
Rachel D 

Rachel D 

Year 8 Trinity B 
Calya H 

Cayla H 

Year 9 Austin R Ebony C 

 
INTERVIEWS 
Our parent/teacher/student interviews are being held on Monday and Tuesday of week 2 These interviews 
allow open conversations about your child's learning and areas of improvement for term 2. Please book online 
with the information that was provided in the school reports or contact the front office to make a booking.  
 
GPA AND GOAL SETTING 
This week our year 7, 8 and 9 students will be calculating their GPA (grade point average) and will be setting 
targeted goals for term 2. These goals are reflected on during the term and strategies are discussed with 
individual staff around what students can do to achieve their goals and how teachers can support them with 
their goals. Their GPA's and goals will be written in their diaries.  
 
As always, please send me an email (Morgan.Slattery157@schools.sa.edu.au) or contact the front office if you 
need to discuss any issues, or if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Morgan Wallis 
7-9 Coordinator 
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10-12 NEWS 
 
Careers Trip 
Year 10 Careers trip is only a few weeks away. Details are being confirmed and excitement is growing among 
the students. COVID restrictions are in our favour at this time - so we are going full steam ahead.  
 
Invoices were sent home on Monday.  
 
Work Experience 
Year 10 Work Experience planning is well underway. The year 10 students are in the process of ringing 
businesses to secure their placements. Thank you for the home support and communication that has helped 
them this far.  
 
All forms are required back, signed by parents & the business, by the end of week 4 - Friday May 27th.  
 
10-12 Calendar Events  

 Year 10 Careers Trip Wednesday 18th-20th May, Week 3, Term 2  
 Year 10 Work Experience Monday 6th – Friday 10th June, Week 6, Term 2  

If you would like to discuss anything further, please don’t hesitate to email me 
Danya.McKay149@schools.sa.edu.au  

Danya McKay 
10-12 Coordinator 
 

LIBRARY NEWS 
 

PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 
Jamestown Community School Students will once again take part 
in the 2022 Premier’s Reading Challenge. All students from R – 12 
can enter. 
 
What is the Premier’s Reading Challenge? 
The Premier’s Reading Challenge is a literacy engagement program 
that was introduced by the Premier in 2004 to encourage students 
to read more books and enjoy reading as well as improve literacy 
levels. 

 
How do students complete the Challenge? 
The Challenge requires students to read 12 books between the beginning of the school year and early 
September. 
 
This week, students will receive a Reading Record (this may be kept in class by homegroup teachers). Some of 
the 12 books must be from the Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) Booklist. There are lots of PRC books to 
borrow from the library, many marked with a PRC sticker.  
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Audiobooks and e-books can be included and it’s important to note that any book in a series can be counted as 
a PRC book. **Libraries SA has a free e-book and audiobook app which can be downloaded and used.** 
If you have any questions about the PRC please don’t hesitate to contact the Library or your classroom teacher. 
 
Cassie McCallum 
Teacher/Librarian 
 
 

 
SERU (Special Education Resource Unit) invites all interested to a Parent Forum for parents and carers 
of children and young people with disability.  
The forum will include a keynote 'Self-care is not selfish' by Angela Falkenberg, President of the SA 
Primary Principals Association, past principal of three primary schools and held leadership positions in 
secondary schools. 
The forums provide a safe and supportive environment to share your experience, obtain information 
and helpful strategies as well as providing the opportunity to have your questions answered.  
 

Date and time 

Fri., 27 May 2022 
9:30 am – 2:00 pm ACST 

Location 

Special Education Resource Unit 
72A Marlborough Street 
Henley Beach, SA 5022 
 
For more information got to http://web.seru.sa.edu.au/parent-forum/ 

 

http://web.seru.sa.edu.au/parent-forum/


 

 

 


